
ICAR-NBFGR, Lucknow organized Training for Schedule Cast Farmers of different 
district of U.P. on Fish Culture & Conservation during 13-14 December, 2022 

 

A short term training on Fish Culture a& Conservation has been successfully organized by ICAR-National 

Bureau of Fish Genetic Resources, Lucknow at its Aquaculture Research and Training Unit, Chinhat, 

Lucknow during 13-14 December, 2022. During course of training programme pedagogical and androgogical 

tools were applied in the farmer-scientist physical interaction mode. Dr. U.K. Sarkar, Director ICAR-NBFGR, 

Lucknow distributed certificate and in his concluding remark he motivated the trainees to come forward for 

upliftment of their livelihood after getting training (Fig. 1). He assured that institute will be always with the 

weaker section farmer for their benefit including technical support. Dr. S. K. Singh, Principal Scientist & 

convener of the programme outline module of training programme where different aspects of fish culture and 

conservation sensitized. Thirty (30) Schedule Cast farmers participated in the programme from different 

district (Lucknow, Raebareli, Barabanki, Ayodhya, Gonda etc.) of Uttar Pradesh. Participants got their 

participation certificate from Director ICAR-NBFGR, Lucknow (Fig. 2). Programme concluded after vote of 

thanks presented by Dr. Raghvendra Singh, Scientist. 
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